
From: Julian Arndt <Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au>  
Sent: Friday, 18 October 2019 11:12 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: GILLARD, Tahleah <Tahleah.Gillard@fwc.gov.au>; 'Sue-Anne Burnley' <sue-anne@sda.org.au>; 
'Nick Tindley' <nrt@fcbgroup.com.au> 
Subject: RE: AM 2017/60 [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID186032] 
 
Dear Associate 

 

By way of update, in the course of last week ABI prepared a draft of the survey 

questions as requested by his Honour and the employer parties are currently in 

discussions regarding the wording of those questions. 

 

We anticipate providing them to the Commission at the beginning of next week. 

 

We are also attending to the other matters in the transcript and anticipate that those 

matters will be completed in a similar timeframe. 

 

If you would like to discuss please contact me directly. 

 

Julian Arndt 
Associate Director 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 

140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060 
Dir: +612 9458 7565 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0408 848 163  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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